
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
The children have had a super week and taken part in lots of exciting events, including some very creative art 

workshops led by an art specialist. Throughout the week, all of our children have distinguished themselves by 

working hard and showing a great attitude to school life, our latest assessments have shown some truly remark-

able progress for many children which we will share with you at our next Parents’ Evening.  

Both classes have been set holiday homework (including MyMaths, a creative arts project and books to read) 

so please ensure you continue to support them with this at home.  

Wishing you a happy and safe half term.  

    Kind Regards,  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 25 May 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Well done to Ty and Matias for 
winning headteacher awards 
this week!  
 
Both of them produced fabu-
lous independent writing during 
activity time, and could read 
their own writing back to an 
adult.  
 
Well done, boys!  

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Summer Term 2018 
Friday 25 May 

Reception trip to Barley-
lands 

Children break up for half 
term 

Monday 4 June  
Children return to school  

Thursday 5 July 
Parent’s Evening  

Friday 6 July  
Staff training day—school 

closed 
Wednesday 18 July  

Last day of term 
*Dates may be added and 
amended as necessary.  

KEY DATES 2017/18 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Star of the week for Sunflower Class is Leah. 
Each week children in Sunflower Class go back 
over their writing and attempt to identify and cor-
rect mistakes. We call this process 'purple pen'. 
Leah has been doing a fantastic job of correcting 
her mistakes independently and making sure that 
her writing makes sense for the reader. Keep up 
the brilliant work Leah.   
 
Star of the Week for Bluebell Class is Anastasia 
who has been a brilliant classmate by being kind 
and thoughtful to others. She has been a good 
role model for others in her behaviour and we are 
all proud of her. Anastasia also completed some 
super maths work using coins this week which Ms 
Dawkins was especially pleased with.  

ATTENDANCE 

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 95%. 
Sunflower Class had attendance of 94%.  
 
Well done to Bluebell for 
being the attendance 
superstars this week!  
 
Please remember that 
we do not authorise holi-
days during term time.  


